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March 4th, 2019 

 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 

Greetings from Glendale Colony. February was a quiet month at the colony but despite 
the weather the students were able to enjoy a couple of outdoor activities. During the 
February visit from the GNP rangers the students went on a snowshoe hike around the 
colony followed by a warm snack of hot chocolate and cookies. Mr. Andreas took the 
students to the frozen pond behind the school where they all enjoyed a game of hockey 
(the favorite sport in the colony).  
 

The 4th-8th graders are learning about the solar system. They are completing their 
planet reports and are putting them into a slide presentation which will be due at the end 
of the week.   
 
Joni Hofer, Glendale first grader, took first place in the Keep Montana Green calendar 
competition for our region.  Her picture will go on to the state level for judging now.  Please 
include this information in the board report. 
 

 
We all wish the Browning Indians good luck at the state tournament. 
 
Your partners in education, 
 
Ms. Show and Mrs. Christoferson 


